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14 November 2007

Mr Barry Wilson
45 Blackwood Ave
MORNINGSIDE QLD 4170

Dear Mr Wilson

[ refer to your email dated 12 November 2007 concerning the intersection of Bennetts
Road and Old Cleveland Road in Coorparoo. I’'m sorry for the delay in my response.
[ understand you have previously received a letter from the Lord Mayor about this
issue and it discusses actions that are being taken in the short and long term to
improve the intersection.

Your offer of an on-site meeting to discuss the matter is appreciated however [ don’t
think that it would advance the issue beyond what has been outlined in the Lord

Mayor’s letter.

[’m sorry that I can not be of any further assistance in this instance.

Yours gincerely -
Y
)

// Graham Quirk
// Chairman
: Roads, TransApex and Traffic






